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CITEL CONTRIBUTION TO ITU-T REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 
 
The XXII Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I) 
 
DECIDES: 
 
To instruct the Executive Secretary of CITEL to send the contribution contained in the Annex below to the 
ITU-T Review Committee, as a CITEL position regarding the Review Committee work programme. 
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Abstract 
 
CITEL Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and Communication 
Technologies recommends some elements for the Review Committee programme of work. 
 
Introduction 
 
The XXII Meeting of CITEL PCC.I: Telecommunications/Information and Communication Technologies 
took place in Buenos Aires May 20-23, and considered the work programme of the ITU-T Review 
Committee (RevCom).  CITEL PCC.I is fully supportive of the Review Committee and has formed an Ad 
Hoc Group to discuss and develop CITEL positions for RevCom. 
 
Discussion 
 
CITEL PCC.I’s opinion is that the Review Committee work programme should include, inter alia, 
investigation of: 
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 Coordination among ITU-T, ITU-R and ITU-D to minimize potential overlap, 
 Possible study group restructuring to increase efficiency and effectiveness, 
 Re-evaluation of the continuing need for and effectiveness of joint coordination activities, global 

standards initiatives, technical and strategic reviews, and focus groups, 
 Re-evaluation and strengthening of high-level relationships between ITU-T and relevant external 

standards development organizations. 
 
Recommendations 
 
CITEL recommends that the RevCom programme of work includes the elements identified above. 
 


